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With an eye on the growing number of emerging businesses in southeastern Michigan, the Detroit-
based law firm Butzel Long will host a symposium in January committed to giving entrepreneurs legal
tools and advice to avoid startup pitfalls and compete in today's market.

Click here to read the full article on DBusiness.com.

Click here to register for the event.


